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The Medlow Bath Upgrade will reduce 
congestion and improve safety and 
accessibility for all road users, 
commuters, and pedestrians. 
Transport for NSW is continuing work on the 
Medlow Bath Upgrade, between Railway Parade 
and south of Bellevue Crescent.  

What work are we doing?  
We will be carrying out pavement work at night on 
Railway Parade from the Great Western Highway 
to St Albans Road.  
As this work interacts with the highway traffic 
signals at the Railway Parade intersection, we need 
to undertake the work at night to minimise traffic 
impacts, ensure safety and improve efficiency.  
Nightwork activities will include:  
• Milling the road to remove existing pavement 
• Asphalting 
• Line marking  

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working for up to three nights on 
Monday 13, Tuesday 14 and Thursday 16 November, 
weather permitting. Night work hours will be 
between 6pm and 7am. 
We have included a map over the page to show the 
location of work activities. 

What will this mean for you? 
A temporary detour will be in place via Atlingworth 
Parade and Portland Road during this night work. 
We will also have stop/go traffic arrangements in 
place to manage traffic during the work along 
Railway Parade opposite the train station. 
Residents may notice some noise from machinery 
and equipment.  
There will also be traffic controllers, traffic 
barriers, equipment, lighting and signage in place 
during the works. 

We will meet with affected residents to discuss 
individual concerns and ways we can reduce the 
impact of the works. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community and the environment. This includes:  

• Providing a pedestrian pathway along Railway 
Parade 

• Turning off machinery and vehicles not in use 
and arranging work in stages to minimise 
impacts to nearby residents 

• Installing noise blankets around stationary 
equipment when possible, to reduce noise 

• Maintaining access to properties at all times 
including the train station.   
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Transport for NSW pays respect to the Darug and Gundungurra people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Traffic Impacts 
Traffic control will be in place, including detours, 
stop/slow operations (temporary traffic lights) 
and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h. Sections of 
the road will be closed where necessary to allow 
work to be carried out safely on Railway Parade.  
Road users, including pedestrians and school 
children, are advised to follow the directions of 
signs and traffic control.  
For traffic updates, call 132 701, download the 
Live Traffic NSW App or visit livetraffic.com. 

We understand that this work may be 
inconvenient, and we thank you for your patience. 
If there is any way we can support you during 
these works, please let us know. 
 
 
 
 

Contact us
 

Location of work area 

24-hour phone line: 1800 953 777                
Press 1 for roadworks, 2 for bridge 
work, or 4 for Transport for NSW    
gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 
gwh@arenco.com.au 
gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au  
Online (roadworks) 
nswroads.work/gwhmedlow  
Online (Station upgrade) 
nswroads.work/medlowbathbridge 
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